
5. ART IN THE LOCAL AREA SUB COMMITTEE 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate, Beckenham Elaine Greaves, Community Secretary, DDI 337-4505 

Corporate Plan Output:  Community Advocacy – Community Areas 6.1 text 14 

 
 At the Board’s meeting held on 1 May 2001 the Board adopted the recommendations of the Sub 

Committee as follows: 
 
 “1. That the brief describing the work and its implementation be adopted by the Board. 
 
 2. That Rhonda Thomson and Deborah McCormack be authorised to invite artists to 

respond to the brief and that artists be paid a fee of $200 each on completion and hand 
over of their proposals on 22 May 2001. 

 
 3. That a selection panel comprising the current members of the Art in the Local Area 

Subcommittee, Deborah McCormack (Art and Industry), Jennifer Watts (Addington 
Business Association) and Alan Hudson (Addington Neighbourhood Association) be 
appointed and delegated power to select the successful proposal and make any agreed 
enhancements. 

 
 4. That the project be progressed in two stages as detailed in the project brief with 

fabrication and installation being carried out after 30 June 2001. 
 
 5. That the Art in the Local Area Subcommittee be delegated power to select an appropriate 

site in conjunction with City Streets staff, the Art Consultant (Deborah McCormack) and 
the Council’s Art Adviser.” 

 The Sub Committee met on 22 May 2001 and a copy of the minutes from that meeting are attached. 
 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 

Please Note
To be referred to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


